
Scion  Presents:  Australian
Characters – Sept 15th

Los  Angeles  –  Sept.  2007  –  Scion  goes  international  with
Australian Characters, the latest art show at its 4,500 square
foot Installation L.A. Gallery. The show features Australian
artists Amanda Shelsher, Stormie Mills, Jodee Knowles, Leon vs
Pippa and Frances Andrijich reclaiming the representation of
their country and its history.

“Due in large part to early colonization, Australia has one of
the most culturally diverse populations on the planet,” said
curator and Aussie Stormie Mills. “Prior to anyone arriving in
the country it was gainfully inhabited by mainly nomadic and
largely peaceful aboriginal tribes. It wasn’t until Captain
Cook landed his ship in Botany Bay [now a suburb of Sydney] in
1770, and therein opening the floodgates for ship loads of
thieves and reprobates in quantities too large for the prisons
systems of Great Britain, that everything changed. Nowadays
the wiry smile, the quick wit and steel handshake are firmly
ingrained across all cultural ethnicities in cities, country
towns and stations. This small collective of West Australian
artists are well versed in these characters and it’s these
wider known [to us] and lesser known [to you] depictions of
our country we bring, the characters, the larrikins, the dark
and disturbed, it’s another view of our wide brown country,
one we’re more comfortable with.”

The opening reception takes place September 15, 7:00 P.M. –
10:00 P.M. and will run through September 29 at the Scion
Installation LA Gallery, 3521 Helms Ave. (at National), Culver
City, CA 90232. Artists will be present from Australia.

Dedicated to fostering independent artistic expression, the
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Scion Installation L.A. Gallery is a space that allows artists
to explore their creative visions. The new Scion Installation
Gallery hosts art shows and art-related events for cutting-
edge artists from across the globe. Due to success and growth,
the Scion Installation L.A. Gallery recently moved from its
Washington Boulevard location to Helms and National near the
Hayden  Tract  area.  Gallery  hours  are  Wednesday  through
Saturday  11:00  AM  Ã¢â‚¬â€œ  6:00  PM  and  by  appointment
-310.815.8840.  For  more  information,  visit
www.scion.com/space.

About Scion:
Scion is the newest line of vehicles from Toyota Motor Sales
(TMS),  U.S.A.,  Inc.  Developed  with  a  new  generation  of
youthful buyers in mind, ScionÃ¢â‚¬â„¢s mission is to provide
distinctive products, the opportunity to personalize, and an
innovative, consumer-driven process at the retail level. The
Scion brand features three groundbreaking models: the all-new
xD subcompact five-door; the xB, an urban utility vehicle with
an  iconic  shape;  and  the  tC  sports  coupe.  For  more
information,  visit  www.scion.com.


